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Valdez City Council, 

 

 

On May 9, 2023, the Valdez Parks and Recreation Commission met and discussed the 65% 

design of the Meals Hill Plan following a brief presentation from Huddle architects.  At the end of 

the presentation the Commission provided a consensus of approval on the 65% design and 

recommended staff continue the current design plan.   

 

In addition to the plan review, City staff provided an update on the overall project funding issues 

the project is facing with regards to design, and informed them that a request for additional 

funding for design would be presented to City Council at a future meeting.  The Parks and 

Recreation Commission determined it necessary to send a recommendation to City Council in 

favor of supporting the additional funding for the design of the Meals Hill Project and continue to 

move forward with the project.   

 

On behalf of the City of Valdez Parks and Recreation Commission I, Sarah Jorgenson-Owen, 

would like to recommend supporting the additional funding of the Meals Hill Project.  There was a 

consensus from all board members of the Parks and Recreation Commission. 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Jorgenson-Owen 

Chair, Parks & Recreation Commission 


